
Adoption of Traffic and Parking Bylaw 2018
Queenstown Lakes District Council has adopted a new Traffic and Parking Bylaw 2018.

The new bylaw comes into force on 1 March 2019 and replaces the previous Traffic and

Parking Bylaw 2012.

Changes to the bylaw reflect the needs of a growing community and provide greater

clarity and ability to address Traffic and Parking concerns as they arise.

The new Traffic and Parking Bylaw 2018 is available for inspection at www.qldc.govt.nz/
bylaws or at any Queenstown Lakes District Council office or library.
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